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Caroline Hansen

From: Caroline Hansen
Sent: 08 January 2020 11:50
To:
Cc: Sam Heynes; Paul Stevens
Subject: RE: Tree felling in London Lane

Dear  
 
Thank you for your email to my colleague Jane Forester. 
 
Unless you have received other information, it is my understanding that the felling of the Ash trees along London Lane 
are the responsibility of WSCC. 
 
In respect of the Ash tree at CVH a recent survey has informed CPC that this tree requires attention.  The Parish 
Council has received a quotation to consider a number of options.  The options and your email will be reviewed at our 
next Assets, Community and Environment Committee meeting which will be held on 30 January 2020. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Caroline Hansen 
Assistant Clerk 
Cuckfield Parish Council 
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From: Jane Forester <Jane.Forester@Cuckfield.gov.uk>  
Sent: 08 January 2020 11:31 
To: jem_
Cc: Caroline Hansen <Caroline.Hansen@Cuckfield.gov.uk>; Sam Heynes <Sam.Heynes@Cuckfield.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Tree felling in London Lane 
 
 
Hi  
 
Thank you for getting in touch. 
 
I believe this matter is in hand; however, I am forwarding your message to my colleague, Caroline Hanson 
- Assistant Clerk, who deals with environmental issues for Cuckfield Parish Council and will be able to give 
you more information. 
 
Kind regards 
Jane Forester 
Administrator 
Cuckfield Parish Council 
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From:   
Sent: 07 January 2020 17:17 
To: Jane Forester <Jane.Forester@Cuckfield.gov.uk> 
Subject: Tree felling in London Lane 
 
Hi, 
 
We received notification today of proposed tree felling of the Ash trees with die back in London Lane, following the 
road widening scheme in the summer. 
 
Could I also bring to your attention the extremely large Ash tree between my property, Tregarth, London lane and 
the Cuckfield village Hall/Play group. This tree also has die back (can provide photos taken in the summer) and is a 
persistent and serious danger to both us and the children and users of the Village Hall. 
 
Is it possible to have this tree felled whilst the tree surgeons are in the vicinity as it poses a serious threat and 
regularly drops large branches through my green house roof 
 
I look forward to hearing from you soon. 
 
Regards 
 

Clic
k t

o BUY NOW!PD
F-XChange Editor

w
w

w.tracker-software
.c

om Clic
k t

o BUY NOW!PD

F-XChange Editor

w
w

w.tracker-software

.c
om

https://www.tracker-software.com/product/pdf-xchange-editor
https://www.tracker-software.com/product/pdf-xchange-editor



